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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Friday 4th December 2015 

Year 3 at the Roald Dahl Museum 
Year 3 visited the Roald Dahl Museum in Great  
Missenden. They tried out all sorts of imaginaƟve acƟviƟes 
and had a fantasƟc day! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 6 at Oxford University 
On Monday, Year 6 went to Oxford for the day, to find out 
what life is like at Oxford University. They visited Wadham 
college, where they met a range of students and had a 
tour of the college. They also did a tour (in the wind and 
rain!) of the city, looking at the history of Oxford and  
famous people who studied there. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Why not ask one of our Year 6s what they enjoyed most 
about the trip?! 

 

Year 5: WW2 Evacuation Day 

On Tuesday, year 5 had a WW2 evacuee day, as part of 
their WW2 history topic. A wonderful effort was made with 
their costumes, including making authenƟc‐looking gas 
masks and name tags. The children enjoyed diving into 
their Morrison shelters, to protect themselves from  
impending air raids (carefully, of course), thinking about 
what they would take with them to their new 
home, learning all about WW2 aircraŌ and finding out 
about the types of games  
children would have played. The children also  
considered how children being evacuated in WW2 would 
feel compared to refugees who are leaving their homes at 
the moment. 

 
Parents’ Coffee Morning 
Coffee Morning‐ Wednesday morning 9 am. Come and 
hear about 'FLIP'‐ an amazing agency for families offering 
courses and clubs for families in our local area. This is our 
last Coffee Morning of the term, so we look forward to 
seeing you there! 

 

Holidays are coming... 
“What can we do to keep the kids occupied?” 
Mrs Leith recommends: Families First is a free online 
monthly magazine packed with free and low cost events 
and acƟviƟes, money saving offers and other helpful local 
informaƟon. Register at hƩp://www.westminster.gov.uk/
children‐first‐magazine 

 
This week, we have been learning 
about ‘hope’ as we lit our first  
Advent Candle. What are you hoping 
for? 
 
All best wishes, 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 


